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Prayer and Praise — November 30, 2022

India: Missionary Linda Wilson shares: “The Church in Coimbatore, India is alive and thriving. Our young people
are learning, thriving, and working hard to carry the Gospel to the more than one billion people in India. We have
just completed a new boys’ home and moved our girls into the beautiful new girls’ home. God has His hand on
India. We now prepare to begin construction on the long-awaited Bible college in Shervani. Our biggest
undertaking this past two years has been to feed the many starving people in the streets left without any
resources during Covid. This will continue as funds allow. I'm traveling again to India in January and will be
working towards the new constructions planned in the years to come. As we continue to feed and educate the
children of India, please stand with us in prayer for a mighty revival.”

Papua New Guinea: Pastor Poi Eka asks us to share about his doctor’s visit. He continues to have heart problems.
The doctor has now advised him to faithfully take all medications as indicated and says he can no longer do any
hard work or heavy lifting, climb hills or mountains, or go on long walks because of his breathing difficulties.
Please pray for pastor Poi, that God will touch his body and for provision as medicine and doctor visits are very
expensive.

Northern Mexico: Missionaries Bill and Fayth McConnell and Del Brown shared: “For our Thanksgiving Day last
week we served a different Thanksgiving dinner in the teen boy’s prison. The menu was enchiladas, rice, beans,
homemade salsa, chips, cokes, and ice cream. The boys like Christian rap music that tell testimonials of other
young people. The testimonies in rap are very touching. Del taught an object lesson and the boys really
responded to it. We had a fun day with a lot of laughter. Thank God for the privilege of sharing our love for them
and sharing the love of Christ for them. It was an awesome day praising God.”

Sierra Leone: Field Director Milton Godwin shares that their special combined service on November 27 was a
total success and all the pastors, ministers, and leaders of Open Bible Churches attended. Now they are launching
three new church plants and ask us to pray the Lord provides the funds for these new churches.

Brazil: Executive Director Vince McCarty is currently in Porto Alegre, Brazil to meet with our Open Bible
leadership there to strategize and plan for the future. There has been a division among the Open Bible churches
in Brazil and we need to help the remaining remnant move forward.

Ukraine: We praise God that Missionary Tammy Swailes was able to obtain her visa for Ukraine and is now back
there. Continue to pray for the Lord to bring an end to this conflict and that God will continue to provide the
needed supplies and food for the people there.

"And without faith it is impossible to please Him, for he who comes to God must believe that He is and
that He is a rewarder of those who seek Him." Hebrews 11:6

We are announcing our Global Harvest offering for 2023, Rejuvenate 2023!! To find out more and learn how you
can participate in this special offering, go to: https://www.openbible.org/Rejuvenate23

Please share with your congregation or with other interested individuals. Thank you for praying and caring.
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